RESOLUTION NUMBER 738
A RESOLUTION ACCEPTING THE WASTEWATER FACILITIES PLANNING STUDY OF 2017

WHEREAS, the City of Aurora City Council In September of 2015 had approved the Waste Water
Facilities Planning Study be done for future growth possibilities using General Funds and Grant Dollars;

WHEREAS, the Aurora City Council had contracted with City Engineer John Ashley in conjunction
with Keller Associates of Salem Oregon to perform the Waste Water Facilities Planning Study;

WHEREAS, upon the Aurora City Council review of the proposed 2017 Waste Water Facilities
Planning Study ;

NOW THEREFORE THE CITY OF AURORA HEREBY RESOLVES to accept the Wastewater Facilities
Planning Study of 2017as submitted by Keller Associates, of Salem Oregon.

APPROVED by the Aurora City Council at its regular scheduled meeting on the 10th day of October, 2017.

Bill Graupp - Mayor

ATTEST:

Kelly Richargson, CMC - City Recorder
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